
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 29th March 2019 

Monday 1st April 

Vision Screening - Reception Class 

Wednesday 3rd April 

Bunny Hop for Pendleside Hospice 

Thursday 4th April                                                                               
Year 1 Bug Ball - children can come 
dressed as a bug!    

Friday 5th April  

3.30pm finish school for the Easter 
Holiday    

Tuesday 23rd April 

Start school 8.45am gates open    

Thursday the 25th April   

Non uniform day—bring 
chocolate!  Letter to follow ...            

Headteacher’s Note:     

We have had another busy week in school—is there any 
other kind?! I would like to thank you all for supporting 
the school by visiting our Book Fair. We look forward to 
receiving some complimentary books to add to our                     
library. 

The children enjoyed buying gifts for mothers , grand-
mothers and other amazing ladies in their life at our 
PTFA Pop-up Shop. Thank you PTFA! We wish you all a 
wonderful, relaxing day on Sunday. 

Congratulations to our netball team who competed 
against many other schools in a series of High 5 netball 
matches. They performed really well as a team and 
were awarded 3rd place overall. Each girls received a 
certificate and bronze medal, presented by Mr Irvine.  

Thank you , as always, for your continued support.              
Mrs Stinchon  

We are running an Easter Competition, 
which we hope will be fun for the children to 
show off their flair for art and design. 

The Categories are; 

 Easter Hat 

 Easter Egg 

 Free ‘Easter’Choice 

Judging will take place after school on   
Thursday and prizes will be presented on  
Friday 5th April in school. 

We can’t wait to see what the children  
come up with—Good Luck! 

Gardening Club has been a huge success and 

Mr Lomax and Mrs Nelson have agreed to                   

continue this club for the next half term.       

Unfortunately, we will have to limit the places 

to 16 this time around. You can request a place 

when the letters are sent out next week. 

Please note; 

Children should aim to arrive in 

school between 8.45am & 8.55am the 

gates are locked at 9.00 am sharp and 

the register taken at 9.05am. Children arriving after 

9.10am will receive a late mark. 
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Inter-School 
Competitions 

Parents and         
carers are always 
welcome to 
come and                 
support us at our 
inter-school  

competitions. Mr Irvine will continue to enter us into 
as many of these as possible. Look out for                            
participation letters  for up-coming events;  
 
 Thursday 25th April - Years 4,5,6 Cross Country  
 Monday 29th April YR 5 & 6 Netball Competition 

 Wednesday 1st May YR 5 & 6 Girls Football                  
Tournament 

 Tuesday 14th May KS1 Athletics at Pendle Vale 
 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                                

Starts 25th February - 1st April (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Kurling Club with Mr Irvine  

Starts 26th February - 2nd April (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS1 Handball                                                                                

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Lomax & Mrs Nelson                                                              

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

Stars of the week  

EYFS    -   Caleb                  Year 4 - Evie  

Year 1 -    Noah                  Year 5 - Charlie   

Year 2 -    Amelia               Year 6 - Evie & Evie!    

Year 3 -    Charlie                                 

Next class assembly:-                          

Wednesday 3rd April  at 

2.45pm - led by Year 5 - all                        

parents and family members 

welcome. 

Don’t forget to change your clocks this                                 
weekend! 

Bunny Hop for Pendleside hospice 

The Bunny Hop is next Wednesday 

3rd April. This will take place on the 

school field, therefore, please ensure 

your child has adequate footwear. 

Please can all sponsorship forms be returned by this 

date. Thank you to those who have already returned 

them. The minimum amount they ask for is £1.50 per 

child to cover costs (children will receive a cream egg 

and bunny ears). Please help where you can. Thank 

you. 

It is imperative that                                            

parents and carers                       

inform school when their 

child is off school before 

9.30am and give a reason. There are                                    

numerous ways you can do this; via the                             

website, Parentmail or telephone school. Thank 

you to those parents who adhere to this. 


